Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/29/2018 8:00:00 AM

First name: kenny Last name: karcz Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forrest Service

I am born and raised in Alaska. The Alaskan outdoors has been in my blood for over 30 years. Whether being sport, recreational, or substance hunting, motorized use of all Alaskas back country has been and always will be a huge part of my family's life. Since my first riding experience in Turnagain Pass, I fell in love with that place and it became my favorite place to ride. So many of us in the riding community do so much to protect ourselves and the environment to ensure we all have safe and enjoyable riding experiences each and every time we go out into Alaska beauty she offers us. Closing any areas of the CNF will not only take away our favorite places to ride, it will also greatly effect the small businesses in between Anchorage and the Pass. The amount of money spent on food and fuel by the riding community have a significant impact on the small businesses we support along the way. I believe more areas should be open to responsible motorized use. Please choose alternative "B" to keep our CNF open for us and the future generations to continue to use and enjoy the beauty OUR great state has to offer. Thank you for time.

Kenny Karcz

Attachment: Image

Attachment: Image